
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

 Happy Friday to you all! 
First of all, we would like (and Miss Dooley too!), 
to thank those parents who joined us for the 
coffee morning on Wednesday this week. We     
discussed the exciting refurb of our modular unit 
that will be transformed into our Community Hub 
from September. The parents who joined us, had 
lots of ideas and interests in courses and activities 
available to parents—that they would like to see 
on offer at Ebor Gardens. If you join us at our 
next Coffee Morning, you too can contribute to 
our community plans. 
Key Stage 1 have  been very busy with their SATS      
assessments this week. They have been working 
really hard and have proven to be mature and 
sensible children—well done Year 2! 
One more week of this half-term to go. We break 
up for a week on Friday 27th May. 
Have a lovely weekend—see you on Monday! 
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

Whole school attendance is 92.6% this week. 

The Biscuit Bears will be back on their travels next week. 

N— 90.3% Rec 1— 81%  Rec 2— 96%  1HN– 94% 1AD— 82% 2FA— 91% 2LB— 92% 3NB— 97% 

3JH— 95% 4HW—96%  4CH— 95% 5LA— 98% 5NP— 92% 6NI— 94% 6GA—96%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2022. 
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 Summer Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Monday 16th—Wednesday 25th May 2022—KS1 SATs (Year 2)  

Friday 27th May 2022—School Closes for Spring Bank Holiday 

Monday 6th June 2022—School re-opens for Summer 2 

Friday 10th June 2022—Jubilee Celebrations Day 

Tuesday 14th June 2022—Whitby Trip for UKS2 

 UKS2 Trip to Whitby 

If you haven’t returned your permission slip 

for the Year 5 and Year 6 trip to Whitby, 

please return it as soon as you can. The trip 

is taking place on Tuesday 14th June and is 

part of our Geography topic. The children 

will use their findings from the trip to      

inform their learning for the Summer term. 

Leeds United Foundation 

Please see the flyer on the back     

couple of pages for an exciting         

opportunity with the Leeds United 

Football Foundation Soccer schools. 

Details are on the flyer if you are      

interested. 

 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in EYFS, KS1 & UKS2  
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